
 

 

Due to the Coronavirus outbreak the 

Advice Centre is unable to offer a face to 

face facility.   

Instead, contact can be made via email at 

cotgraveadvicecentre@gmail.com or by 

phone Tuesday and Thursday mornings on 

07904 713006  between 9 and 12 noon. 

In the meantime helpful information is 

available on our website at 

www.cotgraveadvicecentre.org.uk. 

  

Jacky Shaw, Manager 


